
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
WASHINGTON DC  

MEMORANDUM FOR ALMAJCOM-FIELDCOM-FOA-DRU/CC 

FROM: SAF/IE 

SUBJECT:  (OSHA) Safe + Sound Participation Advocacy 

In my role as the Department of the Air Force (DAF) Designated Agency Safety and 
Health Official (DASHO), I am encouraging participation in DAF events aligned with the 
upcoming Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) Safe + Sound national 
campaign being held August 9-15. Safe + Sound Week is a nationwide event, held each year, 
that recognizes the successes of workplace health and safety programs and offers information 
and ideas on how to keep America's workers safe.  

The campaign encourages participation in Airmen- and Guardian-led safety program 
activities. These may include related news articles, commander’s calls, workplace safety trivia, 
icebreakers, group discussion, and live demonstrations, etc., aimed at creating an atmosphere of 
open engagement regarding workplace safety. For information about the DAF and OSHA 
partnership or for additional resources visit the Air Force Safety Center’s Safe + Sound Focus 
page, https://www.safety.af.mil/Divisions/Occupational-Safety-Division/Safe-Sound/ 

I appreciate your continued leadership, support, and commitment to a safe and healthy 
workplace for our Airmen and Guardians. If you have questions or concerns, my point of contact 
is Mr. Bill Walkowiak, 703-693-7706, william.walkowiak.3@us.af.mil. 

MARK A. CORRELL, P.E.
Performing Duties of the Acting  
Assistant Secretary of the Air Force
(Energy, Installations, and Environment)
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